
Matthew C. Tedesco, Esquire E-mail: MTedesco@mhlawyers.com 

Admitted in Maryland  Direct Dial: Extension 222

June 4, 2024 

Via Electronic Submittal 

Clerkofthecouncil@co.pg.md.us 

djbrown@co.pg.md.us 

Donna J. Brown 

Clerk of the Council  

Prince George’s County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 

1301 McCormick Drive, Second Floor 

Largo, MD 20774 

RE: Notice of Acceptance of Zoning Ordinance No. 1-2024 

Smith Lake Estates (ZMA-2022-003-C) 

Dear Madam Clerk: 

In compliance with the provisions of Section 27-3601(d)(9)(B) of the Zoning Ordinance, 

please accept this letter on behalf of the applicant, D.R. Horton, Inc., as formal acceptance of the 

rezoning as conditionally approved in Zoning Ordinance No. 1-2024.  Having timely filed this 

approval of the conditions imposed as part of ZMA-2022-003-C, the applicant respectfully 

requests the issuance of the final Order pursuant to Section 27-3601(d)(9)(C) of the Zoning 

Ordinance. 

As always, if you should have any questions or require additional information, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew C. Tedesco 

Attorney for the Applicant 

cc: D.R. Horton, Inc.

Rodgers Consulting


